
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
September 2022 

   

Question  Further to his supplementary answer to my question at full 

council of 25 August 2022, the council leader has again 

failed to answer the question. Can I give him another 

opportunity to answer the question: what were the reasons 

behind his proposal to reduce the size of the licensing board 

while also creating a new position of vice-convener? 

Answer   

   

   

 
 


